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Newsletter for May, 2025 

…  
Our last meeting, Pres. Alex Preciado, 1st Vice Stan Martinez,2nd Vice Rich 

O’Brien, Marshall Larry Gallegos, Treasurer Dan Palermo, Exec. Committee—

Chuck Gullo, Charlie Cano, and Joe Valenti were present. Fr. Paolo excused. 

 

Minutes of the last meeting read and approved with no corrections or addition. 

Financial report given by Treasurer Dan Palermo. Receipts: interest of $0.06. 

Disbursements were $2,232.13. Bof A acct. bal. as of 4/30/25 was $4,889.97 ML 

acct. bal. of 4/30/25 was $688,707.60. Council approved the financial report with 

no corrections or additions. Also, all officers in attendance received a copy of the 

financial report plus any member in attendance could review the reports. 

One bill was submitted for payment to Sacred Heart of Jesus Catechism program 

for May. It was approved for payment with no corrections or additions. 

 

The council was informed that the meeting has been moved to /24/25 due to the 

conference in June which falls on our regular meeting day Tuesday. The essay 

contest is coming to a close soon(6/15), so have your students submit their 

application before it is too late.  

Pres. Alex will be checking with Am. Legion re: our annual BBQ in August to 

reserve the hall. I will let the council the outcome. Council is still working on our 

annual Xmas celebration to be held in December at Three Flames on Meridian. 

 

Since we are meeting after Father’s Day in June, I would like to wish those 

fathers, step-fathers, and godfathers a “HAPPY FATHER’S DAY”.  
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Our next meeting,  will be June  24, 2025. Doors open at 11am and meeting 

begins at 11:30am. 
Say a little prayer…  for everyone especially for those who are ill. 

 

 


